Steven Sepe

From: Natalie Robertson <natalier1399@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 5:09 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: In support of HB5857

Chairwoman Donovan and Honorable Committee members,

My name is Natalie Robertson, and | live in Providence. | am writing to you in support of House Bill
5857.

We've seen attacks nationally on freedom to access health care for women in need of reproductive
care as well as for people accessing gender affirming care.

Mandating protections against outside interference for Rhode Islanders accessing such care is
important if we are to maintain the ability to access such services without

discrimination, and typically the sets of people accessing these forms of care are among our most
vulnerable citizens.

It is vital that we enact protections for our most vulnerable in the fight against fascism. As your constituent, | ask for
your actions to reflect these values that contribute to a strong democracy and to protect bodily autonomy for all.

Please support bill HB5857 so we continue to safely access reproductive and gender confirming care.

Sincerely,
Natalie



